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S.F. No. 2499 (amends Minn. Stat. § 144E.123, subd. 3; Review) permits the director of the 
Office of Emergency Medical Services to share certain prehospital care data, specifically 
incident level location data, with the Overdose Detection Mapping Application Program 
(ODMAP). ODMAP is managed by the Washington/Baltimore High Intensity Drug Trafficking 
Area and provides near real-time suspected overdose data nationwide. 
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